> Meeting Notes for 8/20/2017

Valley Game Space Board of Directors was held at TVCOG on

rdano (Secretary)

»‘U.Bi‘“f‘;'f ollowing guests were present via teleconference: Jamey Stevenson
B

as from the 7/9/2017 meeting were reviewed.

m was the membership tiers. Ela and Abby were not present at that time, so it
d th membership tiers would need to be discussed at the next meeting

discussed were the part time roles and the related changes to
dinator. Work on the part time roles and the updated role for the
tor will need to be handled in a future meeting. Patrick has an

ing with Taro, Frederika, and Jamey to discuss what is needed to

e

ed Social Media Coordinator position. It was
1 interim organizer until this role is more
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'Gaor nator The person in this posutlon will be responsible for the
‘general PR. ‘The Outreach coordinator may need to be adjusted to be more

the entire space 24/7, which should not be necessary. Patrick is still Iookmg for
!nsurance quotes.

ported on the current progress with the RPI grant. RPI has not been responsive
ot to the 2016 budget. Stephanie has offered to talk to the RPI contacts in person
emester has started, Patrick and Taro will be included in the conversations. Jamey

e‘d to work on a presentation to train the volunteers. Jason has experience with Safe
ing and proposed getting someone to present a Safe Zone training. Jason has an
arch options for getting Safe Zone training or training materials. Sarah
sibility that there could be training materials that could be regularly accessed,
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Frederika Edgington-Giordano

Secretary of the Board
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